
 STAFF REPORT 
 

DATE: June 29, 2022   
 
 
RE: 1314 Petronia Street (permit # T2022-0127) 
 
 
FROM:  Karen DeMaria, City of Key West Urban Forestry Manager  
 
 
On May 10, 2022, the Tree Commission approved the removal of a Royal 
Poinciana tree at 1314 Petronia Street with the condition that 25 caliper 

inches of approved trees, including at least (1) Royal Poinciana tree be 
planted onsite.  The property owner is requesting that he be able to 
purchase and donate a Royal Poinciana tree to the City or some other 
organization instead of planting one on the property.  
 

 
 

Google Earth aerial photo showing entire property. 

Photos below show the existing conditions of the property, front yard. 
 



 
 

 

Location of removed tree 

Standing on 

Petronia 

Street looking 

at the 

property, 

view 1 and 2. 



 
 

 

Photo of front yard 

area right side 

property line. 

Photo of front yard area where tree 

was removed. Blue star marks the 

approximate location of tree. 



 
 

Photo dated April 27, 2022, showing location of tree. 
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Karen DeMaria

From: jchadwick888@aol.com
Sent: Tuesday, June 7, 2022 9:45 AM
To: Karen DeMaria
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Request to donate tree to the city ( 1314 Petronia Street)

Karen,  
 
I would like to put in a request to plant the Royal Poinsettia tree that I was originally requested to put on my property to 
the city of Key West.  
 
Please advise on next steps.  
 
 
Thank you for your help.  
 
Jonathan Kass 

  CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 


